
 

 

 

Dear Secretary,  

Tamworth Regional Council would support a program that brings skilled people to the district.  

We recognise we are not the only inland city wanting to attract people to work, and we recognise that 
the people we seek are generally Gen X and Y, with some younger Baby Boomers. Our primary need 
is to fill mid & higher career positions.  

We would be willing to join in any Regional Employment group that provided career positions for 
people wanting to move out of the cities for personal / family reasons, yet not willing to sacrifice their 
careers in a dead end job.  This means we would like to join a collaborative group of employers who 
are marketed as providing good positions in the country and who share career development 
processes. Ie Employers of Choice in the country! 

The roles we are keen to target include:  

Engineering  
Water Engineering  
Building Inspectors  
Planners  
Plant mechanics  
Laboratory managers (water quality testing etc)  
Venues technicians (theatre, country music festical etc)  
Librarians  
Horticulture and Recreation management  
Survey and Design  
HR Graduates  

Thank you   

Liz Thorby 
Human Resources Manager 
Tamworth Regional Council 
PO Box 565 
TAMWORTH NSW 2340  

PH   02 6767 5725 
F      02 6767 5706 

       
       

 

  

 




